
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Naperville Education Foundation  August 21, 2003 
203 West Hillside Road 
Naperville IL 60540-6589  Dear Faculty and Staff: 
 
    As a trustee of the Naperville Education Foundation, I would like to welcome you 
BOARD OF TRUSTEES  back to Naperville Community Unit School District 203 for the 2003-2004 school 
Dennis Malchow   year.  I hope everyone had a rewarding summer. 
Chairman 
    Once again we would like to invite you to participate in Cents for Kids, the payroll 
Pat Springer   deduction plan that contributes the extra cents in your paycheck to the 
Vice Chair    Foundation Grant Fund.  Last year we raised over $9,200 for District 203 
    teachers' grants.  Participating employees contributed an average of $800 per 
Jim Ondyak    month to the Foundation.  
Vice Chair 
Projects & Programs   These pennies have really added up over the years.  Every penny you donate is 
    tax-deductible, and it assists our colleagues who apply for the Foundation 
Suzyn Price    Grants, which ultimately impact our students.  All District 203 teachers are   
District 203 Board of Education  eligible to apply for grants.  Last year the Foundation was able to fund over 
Vice Chair    $34,000 in grants to teachers; $21,000 in Trustee Awards - $1,000 to each 
Fund Development   building for needs identified by the principal; and over $15,000 in special funding 
    that include Kid Booster Anonymous Grants! 
Victoria Boomgarden 
Secretary    Please take the time to fill out and return the form at the bottom of this page.  If 
    you have any questions, please call the Naperville Education Foundation at  
Frank Hnilo    420-6475 . 
Treasurer 
    Thanks again for your thoughtfulness and willingness to help.  Your above and 
Alan E. Leis, Ed.D.   beyond efforts, your personal contributions and sacrifices have not gone 
Superintendent of Schools  unnoticed.  The Naperville Education Foundation Board appreciates your 
    involvement. 
Teri Albus     
Sandy Benson   Sincerely, 
Ed Channell    

Ed Curley    Teri Albus 
Russ Gates    Naperville Education Foundation 
Loretta Karkhoff 
Ray Kinney     --------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Joe Lichter    CENTS FOR KIDS PAYROLL DEDUCTION PLAN 
Steve Monteith 
Lori Montgomery   Name _________________________  Social Security # _____________ 
Gail Niermeyer   Building _______________________  Date _______________________ 
Sally Pentecost 
Ron Schild    Payroll Plan chosen: 
Sandy Shamburek    

q I would like to contribute the odd cents in the gross amount shown on each of my 
paychecks. 

q I would like to donate up to $1.00 per check. 
q I would like to donate up to $5.00 per check. 
q I would like to contribute $_______ per check. 
q I would like to withdraw from the Cents for Kids payroll deduction plan. 

 
RETURN TO THE PUBLIC SCHOOLS ADMINSTRATIVE CENTER (PSAC) 

ATTN:  DONNA COOK - PAYROLL 
 


